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Please note that I have been named in a statement made by Margret Berenyi, as having 
the role of IBM Implementation Manager on the QHIC Payroll Project. This is incorrect. 
My role was Cutover Lead, reporting to an Implementation Manager, who reported to 
the Project Manager. I was not part of the Management Team on this implementation. I 
am requesting that this is corrected. Note- the Implementation Manager was removed 
just prior to go live however I was never moved into the role of Implementation 
Manager, nor was I part of the project management team. 

Looking forward to hearing from you regarding this issue. 

kind regards 
Paula dann 
**************************************************************** 
Please think about the environment before you print this message. 

This email and any attachments may contain confidential, private or legally privileged 
information and may be protected by copyright. You may only use it ifyou are the person(s) it 
was intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, 
review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate 
authority. 

If you are not the intended addressee and this message has been sent to you by mistake, please 
notify the sender immediately, destroy any hard copies of the email and delete it from your 
computer system network. Any legal privilege or confidentiality is not waived or destroyed by 
the mistake. 

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer 
viruses, defects or interferences by third pmties or replication problems. 
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